
 In order to meet the expectations of the 1 Star rating for Best Practice No. 24 – Action No. 1, the 

City of Warren has established a Best Practices advisory committee which is comprised of Warren’s 

mayor, city councilman and chairman of the council, an attorney with the city, and several private 

residents from Warren with the committee being overseen by the city administrator. A monthly 

newsletter is sent to all committee members referencing projects including GreenStep actions that are 

up for discussion to prioritize projects for implementation. Finally, the city’s web page has a link to its 

profile as a GreenStep City. i 

                                                           
i
 BP No. 24 – Action No. 1 – 1 Star 
 
 

 Continuing off of the criteria of the 1 Star rating, the City of Warren utilizes its Best Practices 

advisory committee to meet the expectations of the 2 Star rating. The committee is made up of city 

officials including the Mayor and a city councilman as well as other prominent members of the 

community to discuss policy coordination and potential projects designed to meet the expectations of 

the GreenStep best practice implementation. A report can be found of Warren’s actions in regards to its 

GreenStep accomplishments on the city website.    
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